Loudon County Purchasing

Matt Kleinschmidt, CPPB, Director KleinschmidtM@loudoncounty-tn.gov
100 River Road, Box 110 Phone: 865-458-4663
Loudon, Tennessee 37774 Fax: 865-458-4871

October 11, 2024

From: Matt Kleinschmidt, Buyer
Loudon County Purchasing Department

Request for Bids
Loudon County Government is soliciting sealed bids for a New ¥%-ton Truck. Bid Opening is October 18,
2024, at 2:30 PM. Interested bidders should contact Matt Kleinschmidt at 865-458-4663. Loudon County
Government will not discriminate on the basis of gender, race, national origin, creed, age, marital status,
or disability.



